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Port of Poole - South Quay Development 
 

This notice supersedes LNTM 36/2016. 

 
Mariners are advised that marine construction works will commence on Monday 13th February 2017. 
 
Marine piling and dredging works will be complete by November 2017, with associated works completed by January 
2018. 
 
During these periods the main contractor, Bam Nuttall, with Rohde Nielson and Jenkins Marine will be operating a 
variety of vessels in the vicinity of the new South Quays footprint, the Port of Poole Marina, the Turning Basin and 
the Little Channel throughout the duration of the works. 
 
All vessels left on site during the hours of darkness will be adequately lit, and as the piling of the perimeter of the 
new quay progresses, the buoys currently in place will be removed. 
 

 
 
Mariners are requested to transit this area with extreme caution, at slow speed and keeping a sharp lookout. 
Further information can be obtained from Poole Harbour Control on VHF channel 14. 
 

Mariners are reminded that Radar, AIS, CCTV, telephone and VHF channels are recorded. 
 
Captain B P Murphy 
Harbour Master 
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